
   Gila River Indian Community 
                  Department of Public Works 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED 

Water reduction measure are being asked of all Community 
Members in Districts 5, 4, 3, 2, and 1 due to a well breakdown. The 
contractor has been scheduled to pull, inspect and repair the well 
as soon as possible, but we anticipate the repair will not be 
completed until Tuesday, July 2, 2024. Please cut down on activities 
like car washing, filling pools, water slides, or other activities that 
can be held off until after July 2, 2024. We appreciate your patience 
and understanding during these repairs.   
 

                             
Scheduled Repair Project Date 

Monday, June 24th, 2024  
through 

Tuesday, July 2nd, 2024  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Department of 
Public Works at (520) 562-3343. 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


